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- UPDATE FROM THE MONTANA BEEF COUNCIL -

MTN completed work on our "Cowboy in the Kitchen" series. This series (J C ’ Sv F C )‘ Y

will pair a chef and a cowboy while working in the kitchen to uncover i s -
beef tips and tricks to share with consumers. The first series focuses on a0y gl el vl - I
Prime Rib with Chef Andy from the High Horse Saloon and Cowboy
Turk Stovall. We will continue this series featuring different information
for consumers. Promotional television ads are running statewide and
the videos can all be found on our website and YouTube channel.
Check out the videos (and feel free to share)!

I COWBOY IN THE KITCHEN I

Per committee request, MSU Extension and MBC have met with various
different Montana product-offering websites and organizations to
continue work on the MSU Beef Directory proposal. A revised proposal
will be presented soon.

National Corner

To showcase the Beef Quality Assurance program,
NCBA, on behalf of the Beef Checkoff, partnered
with Chef's Roll to create videos that bring beef

farmers and ranchers together with chefs. The
video series takes chefs across the beef lifecycle
to get a first-hand look at the care that goes into
creating high-quality beef and brings farmers and
ranchers to restaurants to see popular beef dishes
being made. Three videos have been launched
and have had over 300,000 views. Click the link
below to watch and learn more.

CHEF'S ROLL: BQA AND CHEF VIDEOS



https://www.beefitswhatsfordinner.com/nutrition/early-years-e-vent
https://www.beefitswhatsfordinner.com/raising-beef/bqa-and-chefs
https://www.montanabeefcouncil.org/our-kitchen/all-about-prime-rib

INTERNATIONAL CORNER: From the Desk of Dan Halstrom, USMEF CEO

DO YOU...

Christmay!
Us :

Kiley Martinell with her festive
beef apron and Christmas roast!



https://www.montanabeefcouncil.org/about-us/upcoming-events

